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Subject: 

 
HB2740 – Relating to Retail Sales Agents 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
HB 2740 sets in statute a compensation formula to be paid by the Oregon Liquor Control 
Commission. The formula establishes 10 classes of stores based on sales, increases base 
compensation over what was paid in the current biennium, and factors in store location 
and escalators tied to the Consumer Price Index and minimum wage.  
 
The new formula is estimated to increase the compensation paid to liquor retail agents by 
$13.5 million in total in the 2021-23, and is reflected in Policy Option Package 108 in HB 
5018, the agency’s budget bill.  
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB  2740 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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